
 

 

 

 

 

 

      April 12, 2010 

 

 

 

 

Alderman Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  2010 Technology Services 

Contract 29-10 (K0-034) 

AECOM Technical Services, Inc., consultant 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 Submitted for your review and approval is Amendment No. 1 on the subject contract. 

Amendment No. 1 is necessary due to GIS technical assistance to coordinate between the 

Routesmart software and the ESRI GIS software. In addition, we anticipate mapping updates 

for the storm water utility and for a major release updating the ESRI software. 

 

 The amendment is in the amount of $24,000.00 and funding is available in the 

following accounts: 

 

 $12,071.00 – Account 289.000.5770, Machinery & Equipment 

 $  5,964.00 – Account 287.990.5310, Sanitary Sewer 

 $  5,965.00 – Account 104.990.5420, Storm Sewer-Misc. Loc. 

 $24,000.00 – Total 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 
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